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Collaboration, consultation, and just hard work resulted in the 2002 Chabot College Institutional Self Study.  No Institutional Self Study is an easy process, but this particular one was unusual. The process started typically with organizational meetings, recruitment of standard chairs and work​shops, but then prolonged labor negotiations resulted in six months without faculty participation in the writing of the report.  The process started in Spring of 2001 with the typical organizational meetings, recruitment of standard chairs, and training workshops.  However, while the institution was in the process of developing its third draft of the report, prolonged labor negotiations resulted in six months without faculty participation in the writing of the report.  Full institutional participation began again in Fall 2002, with the traditional principle of looking with a “critical eye” at the institution and shaping the planning agendas to reflect the direction in which the institution needs to move.  This report acknowledges the institution’s critical issues and problems, but also highlights what it does so well: the education of its students and the collaboration of its staff.
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Finally, appreciation to my self study co-chair and liaison officer Mrs. Marge Maloney, whose tireless work and encouragement resulted in a self study report that the College should be very proud to present to the Commission and use as its primary planning document.
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